
 

   
 

 

Colour Fun Run 2024 
 
 
23rd October 2024 
 
Dear MPW families,  
 
I am thrilled to announce that our Junior School Council (JSC) has been actively involved in asking for and 
organising for Moonee Ponds West Primary School to participate in a ‘Colour Fun Run’ fundraising event 
this year. This will be a school-based fundraiser, where sixty percent of the money raised will go directly 
to the school and the other forty percent is used to cover the cost of the day and to support our 
environment. JSC will be suggesting areas the money raised can be used at the school for improvement in 
2025. 
 
There is also an added environmentally and community, ‘Care for a Cause’ fundraising benefit that 
students can support, for every $20 raised, students can nominate from coral planting, protect a turtle, 
tree planting, reading support and providing meals. 
 
The Colour Fun Run itself will be held in the afternoon of Friday 6th December. We are looking to hold 
this as a whole school event at Maribyrnong Park. 
 
Today you will be provided with an information pack that will explain how and where to donate your 
fundraising efforts prior to the Fun Run Day itself. The Fundraising will run from the 28th October until the 
29th of November. 
 
On the day students will be provided with sunglasses and a colourful headband, we suggest students wear 
plain clothing, as part of the day they will be ‘splashed’ with coloured powder. All the materials used in 
the COLOUR RUN are gluten free, biodegradable, and non-toxic (colour powder made from corn starch 
and food grade colour). 
 
Those families that are able to raise over $100 will go into a draw to SLIME THE PRINCIPAL!  
 
We are looking forward to this being an engaging event and a fun, exciting day towards the end of the 
school year. JSC will be actively promoting the event over the next couple of weeks. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Jarrod Sutton 
Principal and on behalf of JSC 
 


